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ABORIGINAL TREATY COMMITTEE

ACT 2601

P.O. BOX 1242
CANBERRA CITY

Phone: (062) 470648
: (062) 494277

28+th March 1983

Mr Warwick Dix

Deputy Principal

Australian Institute of Aboriginal Studies
ACTON, A,C,T.

Dear Mr Dix,

Thank you for your letter of 16 March addressed
to Dr Coombs, about the availability of the Library
manuscript sorting area to house our material and allow
a working area for me to use from 10th April until the
end of 1983, This will be most useful as a writing base
and I expect I shall be using the reference library as
part of the work I shall be doing. Mrs Mildred Kirk will
be helping with the reference work from time to time,

T hope to begin moving in on 10th April, Please
thank the Council, the Library Director and the Registrar
on the Aboriginal Treaty .Committee's behalf and my oW,
for this generous offer,

Yours ,sincerely,

T s VA o

(Judith Wrigh McKinney)
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